
A message to RMP&FSL cleaners 
 

You are being balloted on both pay and the associated issues on the harmonisation of terms and 

conditions with the rest of the Royal Mail Group (RMG). 
 

Royal Mail Property & Facilities Solutions Limited (RMP&FSL) management have offered just a 50p 

per hour increase to only a small proportion of cleaners (mobile cleaners only), along with a further 

1.5% linked to an efficiency scheme with no details of this shared—with no pay rise for the vast    

majority. (Any adjustment of our lowest-paid members based on the introduction of the Real Living 

Wage is not in itself an adequate pay rise and is without prejudice to this year’s pay deal—and 

RMP&FSL fully agreed this…) 
 

You should no longer be treated as a second class employee within the Royal Mail Group. It is time 

for equal treatment on Pensions, Annual Leave, Sick Pay, Average Holiday Pay and Maternity/

Paternity pay. 
 

Your union believes you deserve better. Don’t accept less.  
 

Ballot papers dispatched 30th August 2022 
 

Ballot closes 27th September 2022 
 

Every RMP&FSL worker deserves a fair pay rise and parity on employment. 
 

Vote YES when you receive your ballot paper. 

You Deserve a fair pay rise and 

equal treatment... 


